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Art students to hold holiday pottery sale

Art students at Lindenwood University will hold a holiday pottery sale December 7-8 from 10 a.m. to 5 p.m. in
Studio East, located at 1030 First Capitol Drive.

All the items for sale are handmade by Lindenwood art students. Proceeds from the sale go to the purchase of
a new clay mixer for the art program.

These items will make great Christmas presents at a reasonable price.

For more information regarding the pottery sale, or to learn more about the Lindenwood University art program,
contact Marsha Parker at (636) 949-4906.
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